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From: planning2
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2021 10:35 AM
To: Jesse Steadman
Subject: Joanne Drive Update

Hi Jesse, 
 
Chuck Black called with a quick update about Joanne Drive. Sounds like underground electric has been installed, box 
culvert is going in next week. Chuck says he is aiming to have occupants move into the house on Lot 1 in September. 
Mentioned his other conversations with abutters, which I think we’ve been copied on. The only thing he asked is that we 
help him get in touch with the fire chief so that he can get a sign off on the fire cistern before the June 15 Planning Board 
meeting. Sounds like he hasn’t been able to reach them. 
 
Malcolm 


